JOSEPH P. KENNEDY III
4th District, Massachusetts

COMMITTEE ON ENERGY AND COMMERCE

SUBCOMMITTEE ON HEALTH SUBCOMMITTEE ON ENERGY SUBCOMMITTEE ON OVERSIGHT AND INVESTIGATIONS

Congress of the United States House of Representatives

Washington, DC 20515-2104

June 17, 2019

304 Cannon House Office Building Washington, DC 20515 [202] 225-5931

DISTRICT OFFICES;

29 CRAFTS STREET SUITE 375 NEWTON, MA 02458 (617) 332-3333

8 NORTH MAIN STREET SUITE 200 ATTLEBORO, MA 02703 (508) 431-1110

Chris Aring Stone Soup Leadership Institute

Dear Chris,

I wish you a warm welcome to the 15th annual Youth Leadership Summit for Sustainable Development and extend special greetings from Massachusetts' Fourth Congressional District, which I have the honor to represent in the United States Congress.

The Stone Soup Leadership Institute's goal of inspiring, educating and empowering young people such as yourself to take initiative in their communities is a critical step in ensuring the success and longevity of our oceans, island sustainability, as well as our planet.

As you participate in this year's Summit, I encourage you to ask questions, look for answers, and seek out opportunities to collaborate and address the challenges you encounter while attending this important event.

Again, best wishes on the occasion of your participation in the 15th annual Youth Leadership Summit for Sustainable Development.

Sincerely

Joseph P. Kennedy III
-Member of Congress

JOSEPH P. KENNEDY III
4th District, Massachusetts

COMMITTEE ON ENERGY AND COMMERCE

SUBCOMMITTEE ON HEALTH SUBCOMMITTEE ON ENERGY SUBCOMMITTEE ON OVERSIGHT AND INVESTIGATIONS

Congress of the United States House of Representatives

Washington, DC 20515-2104

June 28, 2019

304 CANNON HOUSE OFFICE BUILDING WASHINGTON, DC 20515 (202) 225-5931

DISTRICT OFFICES:

29 CRAFTS STREET SUITE 375 Newton, MA 02458 {617} 332-3333

8 NORTH MAIN STREET SUITE 200 ATTLEBORO, MA 02703 {508} 431-1110

Taynara Goncalves Stone Soup Leadership Institute

Dear Taynara,

I wish you a warm welcome to the 15th annual Youth Leadership Summit for Sustainable Development and extend special greetings from Massachusetts' Fourth Congressional District, which I have the honor to represent in the United States Congress.

The Stone Soup Leadership Institute's goal of inspiring, educating and empowering young people such as yourself to take initiative in their communities is a critical step in ensuring the success and longevity of our oceans, island sustainability, as well as our planet.

As you participate in this year's Summit, I encourage you to ask questions, look for answers, and seek out opportunities to collaborate and address the challenges you encounter while attending this important event.

Again, best wishes on the occasion of your participation in the 15th annual Youth Leadership Summit for Sustainable Development.

pr /

Joseph P. Kennedy III

Hember of Congress